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Comments: I am adamantly opposed to this logging project. I was the former chairman of the Upper Valley Sierra

Club group (an entirely volunteer position) in the early 2000's and both I and several members of this group

attended the extensive meetings on the WMNF management plan that was finalized in 2005 so I am very familiar

with the plan and the multiple uses on the WMNF. However, logging in the WMNF needs to end in this age of

worsening climate change. Forests help mitigate the impacts of warming. In addition, it is pointless to subsidize

and undercut the market for timber which is abundant on private property.


